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Platinum Jubilee Celebration day 

Friday 10th June 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

I hope you all had an amazing long weekend and were able to take part in lots of celebration to 

mark the Platinum Jubilee of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II 70th year on the throne. 

I hope your children have all enjoyed reading the book all children from Reception to Year 6 were 

given to mark the occasion.  I hope they will keep it somewhere safe to remember this unique 

event in the future. 

In school we will be marking the anniversary by having a day of themed activities within classes 

and all coming together in for Afternoon Tea on the field after lunch. 

To mark the day, children and staff are invited to come in red, white and blue themed clothing. 

For the afternoon tea, we ask you to send your child with a small packed treat such as a small cake 

or two or a few biscuits and one or two pieces of fruit that they can enjoy on the field (weather 

permitting!) with the rest of the school.  They can be sent with a soft, non-fizzy drink or can just 

drink from their water bottle. 

Please only send your child with enough food for themselves and please do not send any 

chocolate items (they will melt!), any other sweets or fizzy drinks.  If they are sent with these items, 

children will not be able to eat them and they will be sent back home. 

Please note that children will not be able to share their food with others for food allergy and 

hygiene reasons so please make sure your child has a small something to eat and drink. 

Any children doing PE that day will be able to do it in their non-uniform clothes but please make 

sure all children are sent in clothing that they can run around safely in at break and lunch times. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Head teacher 
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